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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill reauthorizes the Joint Citizens and Legislative Committee on Children (Committee) 
through December 31, 2030.  This bill will have no fiscal impact on the Senate or the University 
of South Carolina because it does not alter the responsibilities of the agencies.  

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on January 14, 2020  
State Expenditure 
This bill reauthorizes the Committee through December 31, 2030.  The Committee is currently  
scheduled to terminate effective December 31, 2023.  Staff for the committee is provided by the 
Children’s Law Center of the University of South Carolina School of Law.  The Senate pays 
$300,000 annually in Other Funds for staffing support.   
 
University of South Carolina.  This bill creates no new obligations for the University or the 
Committee.  Therefore, this bill will have no expenditure impact on the University of South 
Carolina.  
 
Senate.  We anticipate that the expenses of the Senate will continue to be managed within the 
existing appropriations for the duration of the committee.  Therefore, this bill will have no 
impact on the Senate. 

State Revenue 
N/A 

Local Expenditure 
N/A 

Local Revenue 
N/A 
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